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Sixth Form Newsletter 21/06/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 12 Working from home 
 
Over the next couple of weeks, we have year 12 parents working from home for two days. 

• Friday 28th June – year 11 into 12 induction day 
• Monday 1st July – year 13 leavers day 

 
We understand that disruption is never ideal, and teachers will be setting work for students 
to complete from home on these days. 
 
Work Experience 
 
Work experience week is approaching, from Monday 1st July to Friday 5th July.  As a 
reminder, students will only be able to attend work experience if it has been approved by 
the school.  In order to do this, it need to have been uploaded to Unifrog with enough time 
for the employers to complete their details and the school to approve the placement.  This 
needs to be approved by the school by the 27th June at the very latest. 
 
Year 12 Parents Evening 
 
Year 12 parents evening is taking place next week.  Details should have been sent out 
yesterday.  We would encourage all parents to book for this valuable opportunity to 
understand how your child is progressing within Sixth Form. 
 
Year 12 exams 
 
Year 12 exams are now completed.  Congratulations to all the students for the hard work 
they have put in over the last year and the last week to get these exams completed.  The 
teaching staff are now working hard to get these marked and will release the marks as soon 
as reasonably possible.  In addition, marks will be formally communicated home in 
monitoring later this week. 
 
UCAS predicted grades 
 
As a reminder, our UCAS predicted grades are based upon the end 
of year 12 results.  Once the students have received their grades, 
teachers will work with them to predict a results that is accurate 
and fair whilst also providing students with the best opportunity to 
keep their progression options open. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

about:blank


 

The Emmbrook School  is an academy and part of The Circle Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in 
England and Wales (number 11031096) whose registered office is The Oval Offices, C/O St Crispin’s School, London Road, 

Wokingham, Berkshire, RG40 1SS. Tel: 0118 3381961   www.thecircletrust.co.uk 

Dress code 
 
We have had a few issues with the dress code recently.  A reminder of the dress code is 
below.  Tutors will be discussing issues next week.  Any questions, please ask. 

 
 
Punctuality 
 
Attendance to form time has been excellent recently, and we want to commend the students 
for this.  Whilst attendance is in a positive place, we have noticed that punctuality has 
become a minor issue.  Over the next week, we will be communicating home any 
punctuality issues and working with our students to make sure that this vital life skill is 
developed throughout the next phase of their studies 
 
Hope you all have a good weekend. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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